From: Leigh Anderson [mailto:landerson@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 2:02 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: RE: Confidential -- RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in September 2018

Good Afternoon Mr. Superfine, 

The purpose of this message is to notify the Board of Ethics that I, Leigh R. Anderson, participated as a member of the Association of Inspectors General (AIG) peer review team for the Palm Beach County, Clerk & Comptroller’s Division of Inspector General (PBCC-OIG). The on-site portion of the peer review was conducted in West Palm Beach, Florida. It began the afternoon of Tuesday, September 4, 2018 and ended the evening of Thursday, September 6, 2018. 

I departed for West Palm Beach on Tuesday, September 4, 2018 and returned Friday, September 7, 2018. By way of travel, I took flew to and from Florida and lodged at the Hilton West Palm Beach. 

Please let me know if any additional information is required; thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Leigh R. Anderson, Ph.D.
Chief Performance Analyst | Public Safety Section

Office of Inspector General | City of Chicago

